
21 February 2018

Ms Kiersten Fishbum
CEO
Liverpool City Council
Locked Bag7064
Liverpool BC 1871

Dear Madam,

We are writing to object to the development proposed for  . This includes the
Development Applications for both26-28 Willan Drive and 12-22 Willan Drive.

Our objections are as follows:

1. The end result of developments in Willan Drive is that we will have a four storey
building on one side   and a five storey  .      

     

2. There is a completely inadequate provision made in the applications for parking. There
will be a multitude of cars not able to park inside or on the road   .

3. The scale, size and location of these buildings represent massive overdeveloprnent of the
site.

4. The developments will cause unacceptable overshadowing  .

We haven't made any relevant political donation.

Yours Sincerely,




